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Over the past few weeks, our field efforts have been unrelenting, 
and so too has been our effort to affect policy in our nation’s 
capital.

Following news that Iran had appointed a terrorist who participated 
in the 1979 takeover of the U.S. Embassy in Tehran as its UN 
Ambassador, the Senate swiftly passed legislation that would 
prevent such terrorists from receiving visas to enter the U.S.

When CUFI got word that the bill may be stalling in the House of 
Representatives, we kicked our political operations into high gear.

CUFI staff communicated with congressional offices as thousands 
of CUFI activists responded to an action alert aimed at moving 
the bill forward without delay. Less than a day later, the House 
of Representatives unanimously approved the measure. And the 
following day, the White House announced their intention to deny 
the terrorist a visa.

In CUFI’s Western region, we held 19 events in 15 days, featuring 
IDF Maj. (res.) Elliot Chodoff. From Sacramento to Portland to Las 
Vegas, Chodoff briefed Christian and Jewish Zionists from a host 
of denominations and backgrounds on the present situation in 
the Middle East. According to CUFI western region coordinator, 
Randy Neal, “Maj. Chodoff’s briefings were an extremely sobering 
assessment of Israel’s security situation and Iran’s nuclear 
weapons program. There was an overwhelming response to 
our efforts to bring people of faith together in support of Israel 
and many individuals came up to me afterwards and expressed 
their renewed sense of commitment and urgency to ensure their 
communities would be well represented at CUFI’s Washington 
Summit in July.” Neal said.

As Neal and Chodoff were barnstorming the west coast, CUFI on 
Campus was hard at work beating back the anti-Israel forces at 
some of the most notorious campuses in the country.

Dear Partner,



q �Enclosed is my ONE TIME GIFT of $__________ to Christians United for 
Israel.

q �I would like to make a monthly offering. I PLEDGE to send $________ each 
month.

All amounts are in US funds (USD). Contact us for paying in non-US funds. 

q Mr.     q Mrs.     q Ms.     q Pastor

Name_______________________________________________________________

Address _____________________________________________________________

City_________________________________________________________________

State________________________________________________________________

Zip__________________________________________________________________

Daytime Phone (___________ )__________________________________________

E-mail_______________________________________________________________

q �Enclosed is my Solomon’s Circle gift of $______________. 
($5,000-$24,999)

For your Solomon’s Circle gift, please indicate name to appear on plaque 
(Limit 40 Characters) ____________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________

q �Enclosed is my Ambassador Club gift of $25,000 or more.

For your Ambassador Club gift, please indicate name to appear on plaque
(Limit 40 Characters) ________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________

q �Check or money order enclosed. Please make checks payable to CUFI

q �Please place a gift of $__________________ on my credit card.

q �Automatically deduct $__________________ amount from my credit card.

_q �Monthly     q �One time      

Card# __________________________________________    ______ / ______    ______________

Print Name_______________________________________________________________________

Signature________________________________________________________________________

CUFI Annual Membership
Torchbearer................ ��q $2.09 Monthly	 q �$25.00 Annually
Watchman.................. �q $4.17 Monthly	 q $50.00 Annually
Star Of David.............. �q $12.50 Monthly	 q $150.00 Annually
Lion Of Judah............. �q $30.42 Monthly	 q $365.00 Annually
Chairman Club........... �q $83.33 Monthly	 q  $1,000 Annually
Solomon’s Circle........ �q $416.67 Monthly	 q $5,000 Annually
Ambassador Club...... �q $2,083.33 Monthly	 q $25,000 Annually

Please help Us do more for Zion’s Sake

You can return this form  
in envelope provided in 
center of this publication.

You can donate online at:  
www.cufi.org

You can donate over the 
phone at:  
210-477-4714 

*�Membership benefits will be mailed out upon fulfillment of your annual 
membership dues. To view full list of membership benefits visit: www.cufi.org

(Print All Digits) Exp. Date Security #

As a first installment of our BDS (Boycott Divestment Sanctions) Pushback 
Tour, CUFI on Campus brought a Holocaust Survivor, an Arab-Israeli 
Christian Zionist and a British Muslim Zionist to the eight most anti-Israel 
universities in California.

Because of their diverse backgrounds and experiences, these individuals 
are uniquely suited to disprove the anti-Israel slanders we so often hear 
on America’s college campuses today. According to reports from staff in 
the field, the response was overwhelming as many students were hearing 
positive stories about Israel for the very first time.

From Main Street to Constitution Ave, from the college campuses to 
Capitol Hill, CUFI is getting the job done. But we couldn’t do it without you, 
thank you for your much needed help.

Your pro-Israel voice is what the 
college student, community leader 
and member of congress needs to 
hear. And never will this be more 
apparent and important than during 
our upcoming Washington Summit, 
set to take place on July 21st-22nd. 

We have been chosen to stand in the gap to demonstrate Christian 
support by coming in mass to the CUFI Summit in our nation’s capital.

Christians are mandated to pray for the Peace of Jerusalem but remember 
this truth: Prayer is not a substitute for righteous action! We must 
pray AND take action!

We hope and pray that you will join us in Washington July 21-22—we 
look forward to standing shoulder-to-shoulder with you as together we 
stand with Israel and the Jewish people!

Blessings to you and those you love,

David Brog
Executive Director
Christians United for Israel

Pastor John Hagee
National Chairman
Christians United for Israel


